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Andrews, David

From: Pickett, Jeffery [JPickett@chevron.com]
Sent: Monday, December 06, 2010 10:34 AM
To: Andrews, David

Cc: Peterson, Diane L. (DLPE)

Subject: RE: Neal #3 (05-103-05672) P&A
Attachments: image001.png

David,

| did receive your voice mail and all went as planned. Thank you for returning my phone call and | apologize for calling
you on Saturday as we do not usually work the rigs on weekends, but cementing services were not available for Monday.

leff

Jeff Pickett
Chevron MCA
WSM

Rangely, CO

cell (970)749-0571

This message is confidential and may be privileged
if vou betlieve thal this email has been sent fo yo
please reply o the sender that you raceived the m
then please delels this email,

From: Andrews, David [mailto:David.Andrews@state.co.us]
Sent: Monday, December 06, 2010 8:29 AM

To: Pickett, Jeffery

Cc: Peterson, Diane L. (DLPE)

Subject: RE: Neal #3 (05-103-05672) P&A

Jeff,

To summarize additional changes that you mentioned in voice mails on 12/4: 1) perfed at 1076, intending to circulate
cmt to surface, per approved P&A plan; 2) could not circulate; 3) squeezed 250 sx cmt at 1076’; 4) WOC and tag at
1000’. Your forward plan was to perf 50’ above the tag and attempt to circulate cmt to surface. | left you a voice mail
on 12/4, providing verbal approval for your forward plan. Did the cement operation go as planned?

Thanks,
Dave
From: Pickett, Jeffery [mailto:JPickett@chevron.com]

Sent: Saturday, December 04, 2010 4.00 PM
To: Andrews, David




Cc: Peterson, Diane L. (DLPE)
Subject: RE: Neal #3 (05-103-05672) P&A

David,
That is correct...l did contact the BLM and they requested that Chevron bring cement up to 2500 or above.

Jeff

s

Jeff Pickett
Chevron MCA
WSM

Rangely, CO

cell (970)749-0571

This message is confiderntial and may
i you believe that
ploase reply to the sen a8
then please delete this small

From: Andrews, David [mailto:David.Andrews@state.co.us]
Sent: Friday, December 03, 2010 3:04 PM

To: Pickett, Jeffery

Cc: Peterson, Diane L. (DLPE)

Subject: Neal #3 (05-103-05672) P&A

Jeff,

This email summarizes our telephone conversation on 12/1/2010. | informed you that | was OK with your cement plug
tag at 2528’ for the plug that was planned for 2750’ to 2500°. From COGCC's perspective, there was no need to top off
the plug to bring the TOC to 2500’. However, considering that this well has federal minerals, | advised to contact BLM

for their opinion.
Thanks,

David D. Andrews, P.E., P.G.
Engineering Supervisor - Western Colorado

State of Colorado

Oil and Gas Conservation Commission
707 Wapiti Court, Suite 204

Rifle, Colorado 81650

Office Phone: (970) 625-2497 Ext. 1

Cell Phone: (970) 456-5262

Fax: (970) 625-5682

E-mail: David.Andrews@state.co.us
Website: http://www.colorado.gov/cogcc

CC: COGCC Well File



